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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 19 August 2024 regarding any impact of the
Government’s proposed reversal of the blanket speed limits.
In the Tararua District, there will be no speed limit changes to be reversed as there hasn’t been
any works undertaken in Tararua using the Government’s “blanket speed limit change” policy.
Therefore there will be zero cost.

 
Ngā mihi
 
 

   

Allie Dunn | Manager - Democracy Services

Strategy & Community Wellbeing - Democracy Services | Tararua
District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744080 | Mobile: +64 27 3331626

Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz

26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 

 
From: Paul Deady <Paul.Deady@tvnz.co.nz> 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 2:32 PM
To: Paul Deady <Paul.Deady@tvnz.co.nz>
Cc: Mava Moayyed <Mava.Moayyed@tvnz.co.nz>
Subject: TVNZ media enquiry - reversing reduced speed limits
 

 

Tēnā koe,
 
I’m a producer with TVNZ’s in-depth current affairs unit. We’re working on a story looking at the
government reversing what they call “blanket” speed limits.
 
Their draft rule states that: “certain speed limits reduced since 1 January 2020 will be reversed by

mailto:Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz
mailto:paul.deady@tvnz.co.nz
https://www.tararuadc.govt.nz/
mailto:Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz
mailto:Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz
https://www.tararuadc.govt.nz/
https://www.tararuadc.govt.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/TararuaDC
https://www.facebook.com/TararuaDC
mailto:Paul.Deady@tvnz.co.nz
mailto:Paul.Deady@tvnz.co.nz
mailto:Mava.Moayyed@tvnz.co.nz

TARARUA
























Te Reo Tataki




TOITO

'“MD Toita carbonreduce™

certified company.





Paul Deady
Supervising Producer, Current Affairs

m. (+64) 021 405 629

1 July 2025” and all road controlling authorities (RCAs) will need to identify roads in the scope of
reversal as soon as practicable.
 
As an RCA, can you tell me at this stage:
 

How many speed limit changes will need to be reversed? [even an approximate number
would be really helpful]
And if possible, an estimated cost to do so?

 
Thanks so much,
 
Paul
 

 
 


